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02 September 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

KS2 Pupils 

 

We hope you have had a good summer break and are ready for your child to return to 

school on Friday 3rd September.   

 

Over the summer break, we have continued to work on our risk assessment to ensure we 

minimise risk to each year group, taking account of the new guidance.   From Friday 3rd 

September: 

 

• All children will arrive to school at 8:55am using the Mattison Road gates and will not be 

required to line-up on arrival, they will be expected to make their own way to their 

classroom 

• All children will leave school at 3:30pm using the Mattison Road gates.   

• Each year group will continue to have their own lunch time, this will mean they have 

separate time and area to eat and play from other year groups. 

• Year 3 will be greeted by their teacher in the playground on the first day and will then be 

expected to make their own way into class from, Monday 6th September. 

 

 

Breakfast club will start on Friday 3rd September at 8am for children in Years 1-6 who are 

already registered.  Alongside this, our after-school club, ‘The Green’ will be starting on 

Friday 3rd September for children in Years 1-6 who are already registered. 

 

Please email the admin team admin@shsharingey.co.uk if you would like to enquire about a 

place for your child in either our breakfast or after school clubs. 

 

Whilst allowances were made during the last year for some exceptions to school uniform 

due to pressures caused by the pandemic, all children are now expected to return to school 

in full school uniform this year.  If you feel you would benefit from our donated school 

uniforms, please let our school office know by emailing or phoning the school office. 

 

If your child develops ANY of the three main symptoms of COVID-19, however mild, they 

should not come to school, should get a PCR test and inform the school of the result. 

mailto:admin@shsharingey.co.uk


 

 

 

The main symptoms have not changed and are as follows: 

 

• A high temperature 

• A new continuous cough 

• A loss of, or change in, normal sense of taste or smell 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 

Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Head teacher 

 

 


